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Regarding the proposed development in Lymm.
We oppose the proposed development on the following grounds-

STATHAM
we do not agree to the use of greenbelt land

The local roads in Statham cannot cope with more traffic, it is already hazardous at certain
times of the day.

There appears to be no consideration to the impact on the primary school, or provision for
any infrastructure support.

RUSHGREEN ROAD
Again the road system is already over worked,(Sainsbury's and other new development .).
Schools are already full.

Fred and Hilda Aylin





